
 

               April 14, 2009  
 
ST. LAWRENCE RIVER – IROQUOIS DAM GATES TO BE RAISED 
 
[Cornwall, Ontario]: In accordance with the operating regulations of the International 
St. Lawrence River Board of Control, Ontario Power Generation’s Ottawa/St. 
Lawrence Plant Group advises users of the St. Lawrence River, including recreational 
boaters and anglers, that the gates of the Iroquois Dam were raised to their normal 
operating positions Saturday, April 11, 2009.   
 
      Recreational boaters may once again travel up and down the river under the two 
gates on the Canadian side that are raised higher to facilitate boat passage. 
 
      Ontario Power Generation would like to remind all users of the river to take every 
precaution around its dams and generating stations across Ontario and to practice 
safety on Ontario’s waterways. 
 
      Ontario Power Generation is an Ontario based company, whose principal 
business is the generation and sale of electricity in Ontario. Our focus is on the 
efficient production and sale of electricity from our competitive generation assets, 
while operating in a safe, open and environmentally responsible manner. 
 

- 30 - 
 

For information contact: 
  
Ontario Power Generation 
Media Relations 
1-877-592-4008 or 
(416) 592-4008 
 
 


